
Blessing bags 2024 

 

Our energetic and adorable Grade 1 students in Mrs. Daluise and Miss Rose’s classes have 

selected Blessing Bags as their charitable giving community service project. The children are 

hosting a $2 dress down day on Wednesday, March 20 and also asking for donations of 

deodorants for the Blessing Bag Brigade to complete their bags. The students have created 

posters and will speak at morning prayers of their special charitable giving project. A receptacle 

will be available in the foyer to place your donations in. It is a lesson of kindness for these 

children and they learn how good it feels to help others who are having a difficult time. Please 

help! Your generosity is very much appreciated! 

The Blessing Bag Brigade NJ is a registered 501 non-profit organization dedicated to showing 

compassion and humanitarianism towards the homeless. Our goal is to help them find some 

comfort. We wish for this situation not to exist, but the fact of the matter is there are homeless 

that can’t afford basic necessities. It’s been our first-hand experience through this project, that 

there are everyday items that can make an impact and difference in their world. Numerous 

Blessing Bags are distributed all throughout the Jersey Shore areas (Red Bank, Asbury Park and 

many other local towns). 

 
 


